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School Newsletter 
 

Friday 19th November 2021 
 
Celebration assembly 
 
Well done to the pupils below who were chosen by their teachers to receive special 
certificates in today’s Celebration assembly for showing kindness to others. 
 

Nursery Acorn Class Alan 

Reception Chestnut Class Manraj 

Reception Maple Class Erin 

Year 1 Ash Class Nancy 

Year 1 Cedar Class Ruby 

Year 2 Birch Class Erin 

Year 2 Elder Class Alayna 

Year 2 Pine Class Eladie 

 
House points 
 
Congratulations to the following pupils for earning the most house points in their class this 
week. 
 

Reception Chestnut Class Stanley 

Reception Maple Class Harley 

Year 1 Ash Class Lenny 

Year 1 Cedar Class Carolina 

Year 2 Birch Class Luke 

Year 2 Elder Class Tyler 

Year 2 Pine Class Eden 

 
Well done to all of the pupils in Green house for earning more house points than the other 
houses this week.  
 
Attendance 
 
We aim to achieve above the national average attendance which is 96%. Well done to 
Year 2 Birch Class for having the best attendance in school this week. 
 

Year 2 Birch Class 93.9% 

Year 2 Elder Class 93.1% 

Year 1 Ash Class 90.8% 

Year 1 Cedar Class 89.7% 

Year 2 Pine Class 89.5% 

Reception Chestnut Class 88.2% 

Reception Maple Class 86.5% 
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Anti-Bullying Week 

 

This week is Anti-Bullying Week. Year 2 
Elder Class performed a thought provoking 
assembly on Thursday with the very 
important message of using ‘one kind word’. 

 

 

 

 
In class this week 

Yesterday, Year One took an exciting wet welly walk to 
Old Park Woods in Harefield as part of their Geography 
topic ‘Our Local Area’ and Science topic ‘Sensing 
Seasons’.  The children read and followed a simple map 
and were able to observe the beautiful autumn colours all 
around them.  Thank you to the parent volunteers who 
joined them on the trip. 

Breakfast club 

Breakfast club is run by the Junior School.  To find out more information including how to 
book please contact the Junior School Office directly on 01895 824447 or email 
office@harefieldjunior.com.  

Key dates for your diary    

Thursday 9th December 9.30am: Reception Nativity performance for parents. Reserve your 
tickets (maximum two per family) by emailing school. 
Monday 13th December 11am and 2.30pm: Nursery Christmas concert.  
Tuesday 14th December: Christmas lunch. Order your child’s meal online with The Pantry. 
Wednesday 15th December 9am and 2pm: Whole school Christmas concert in the school 
hall for parents. Reserve your tickets (maximum two per family) by emailing school. 
Thursday 16th December: Christmas pantomime in school for children. 
Thursday 16th December: Last day of term for Nursery. 
Friday 17th December: Non uniform day-wear Christmas jumpers. 
Friday 17th December 2021: Last day of Autumn term. School finishes at 1pm. 
Wednesday 5th January 2022: Teacher training day. School closed for pupils. 
Thursday 6th January 2022: First day of Spring term.  

 
 


